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At the Iowa PVA Christmas Party on December 12, three veterans were each 

presented with a Quilt of Valor.  These beautiful ñworks of artò were created 

by Jan Jordan and were presented to these veterans in a heart touching  

ceremony.  Pictured above (from left to right): Jon SchneiderðPresident of 

the Iowa Chapter of Paralyzed Veterans of America, Colin Jordan, Jan Jordan, 

Larry Clayton and Bob BarnardðMember of the Iowa PVA Board of  

Directors.  The presentation was attended by approximately 90 people!!!  It 

was a memorable ceremony and these three veterans were very deserving of 

this honor.   
 

For more information on the Quilts of Valor and the history of these three  

recipients, please see Kim Gouldôs article on page 4 of this publication. 
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A Message From The President  

Jon R. Schneider  

Thought many of you would find this recent News Release very informativeé.  
 

JRS     

 

VA hospitals outperform private hospitals in most markets, according to Dartmouth study 

 

WASHINGTON  ð According to an independent Dartmouth study recently published this week 

in Annals of Internal Medicine, Department of Veterans Affairs (VA) hospitals outperform    

private hospitals in most health care markets throughout the country.  

 

ñThis is proof that the hard work and dedication of our VA employees is making a real difference 

in the lives of our nationôs Veterans,ò said VA Secretary Robert Wilkie. ñIt validates the strong 

work weôre doing for Veterans under President Trumpôs leadership in giving our heroes the very 

best quality of care that they have earned through their faithful service to our country.ò 

 

Dartmouth researchers assessed 121 regional health care markets with at least one VA facility 

and one non-VA hospital in conjunction with Hospital Compare data, a public database that ranks 

hospitals on quality measures like mortality rates and patient safety indicators. 

 

According to the findings, VA hospitals provided the best care in most referral regions and rarely 

provided inadequate care.VHA hospitals provided the best care in most referral regions and 

rarely provided the worst care. VHA hospitals provided the best care in most referral regions and 

rarely provided the worst care. 

 

One the most notable findings in study showed VA hospitals were the best or above average for 

treating heart attacks, heart failure and pneumonia. Additionally, VA ranked best in local markets 

at least half the time for measures including death rates among patients with serious complica-

tions after surgery; collapsed lung due to medical treatment; broken hip from a fall after surgery; 

and bloodstream infections after surgery. 

 

While VA supports most of the study's findings, the agency does not agree with the authors' 

stance on community care, which ignores the fact that for decades it has served as a vital tool for 

ensuring VA has the ability to provide Veterans the best, most timely health care possible, and 

that it enjoys strong bipartisan support, as evidenced by passage of the MISSION Act. VA as 

been offering community care since the World War II era, starting with the then-Veterans       

Administration's Hometown Program that began in 1945. Former Secretary David Shulkin was   

a staunch advocate for community care and sought to increase its role at VA, arguing that      

competition with private providers is necessary for VA facilities to improve continuously.      

Former Secretary Bob McDonald also underscored the importance of this option for Veterans. 

 

To learn more about the study visit http://annals.org/aim/fullarticle/2718687/veterans-health-

administration-hospitals-outperform-non-veterans-health-administration-hospitals.  

 
On November 29, our chapter was visited by National PVA 

Vice President Liaison Tammy Jones.  Mrs. Jones   attended 

our quarterly SCI/D team meeting with the Des Moines VA 

team in the morning.  In the afternoon, she attended our       

November Board of  Directors meeting.  At this meeting, she 

ñknightedò Chapter President Jon Schneider and presented 

him with a plaque from  National PVA recognizing his 30 

years serving PVA as our President.  This was a surprise to 

ñSirò Jon and a very nice gesture in recognizing not only  

Jonôs tenure but the Iowa Chapterôs 30 years of serving our 

membership. 

http://annals.org/aim/fullarticle/2718687/veterans-health-administration-hospitals-outperform-non-veterans-health-administration-hospitals
https://data.medicare.gov/data/archives/hospital-compare
http://annals.org/aim/fullarticle/2718687/veterans-health-administration-hospitals-outperform-non-veterans-health-administration-hospitals
http://annals.org/aim/fullarticle/2718687/veterans-health-administration-hospitals-outperform-non-veterans-health-administration-hospitals
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From the Desk of the National Director  

Kenny Lloyd  

The Great Deer Hunt 
 

Wow! What a great time I had at the Great Deer Hunt. I got a lot more than just to go deer hunting. We 

started out with the flag-raising and I was amazed at the people from this community for coming out to 

meet us. When we left the hotel we had a police escort to downtown Miami, Oklahoma. Every car that we 

met was stopped along the side of the road. When we got downtown, we were supposed to get out of our 

vans and roll down the street but since it was raining we stayed in our vehicles. Despite the rain there were 

townôs people standing out in the rain watching the mayor give his speech and students from the  

elementary and high schools performing for us. I was inspired by the dedication these people have for the 

veterans. Now this flag-raising was amazing too. The flag was five stories tall. It went from the top of the 

building to the bottom. I have never seen a flag so big. 
 

The meals at this event were very good. If anybody went away hungry it was their own fault. We had three 

meals a day. The last meal of the event was different than I have ever had. We had hog trough stew. Now 

you are probably thinking this was like a regular stew but this stew had different kinds of meat, potatoes, 

ears of corn, cabbage, and carrots. There was an actual hog trough sitting on the tables and when they 

brought the stew in, it was not in pans like you would think but in a cream can like we used when we were 

milking cows. They poured the stew in the hog trough and served up the stew for us. I can tell you it was 

very good.  
 

After the first day, we were ready to hunt at the Dalrymple farm. We ate a hearty breakfast and then we 

were paired up with our guides for the weekend. One of the volunteers and coordinators of the guides, Bob 

Eads, had paired me with his stepson Bill. Bob paired me with a great guide. I was able to shoot a buck and 

a doe for this hunt. That first day I bagged my buck at seven oôclock in the morning. I did not have any 

luck the rest of the day getting my doe but the second day I was able to get my doe about five oôclock in 

the afternoon. 
 

The last night there, we were honored by different volunteers and sponsors of the Great Deer Hunt. I must 

say, some of the speeches were very emotional for me. As writing this article today, I am still lost for 

words of what all those people did for the veterans that participated in this event. I so appreciate what they 

did and cannot say thank you enough to all the volunteers, staff, sponsors, and especially to Jack  

Dalrymple, Bill Kokendoffer, Bob Eads and his stepson Bill. I will never forget the great time I had at this 

Deer Hunt. 


